
 

 

(This is a translation in English from the original in Japanese. In case of any discrepancy between the 

translation and the Japanese original, the latter shall prevail.) 

October 12, 2021 

To whom it may concern: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Application for Selection of New Market Segment "Growth Market" 

 

Digital Media Professionals Inc. (hereinafter referred to as "the Company") received on July 9, 2021 from the 

Tokyo Stock Exchange, Inc. the results of the initial assessment of its compliance with the listing standards 

of the new market segments and has confirmed its compliance with the listing standards for the "Growth 

Market." 

 

Based on the result, the Company resolved at its board of directors meeting held on October 12, 2021 to 

select and apply for the "Growth Market" as the new market segment. 

 

The Company will proceed with the prescribed procedures for applying for the new market segment in 

accordance with the schedule set by Tokyo Stock Exchange, Inc. 

In relation to this notice, please refer to "Business Plan and Growth Potential" also disclosed today. 

Company name Digital Media Professionals Inc. 

Representative Tsuyoshi Osawa, President & COO 

 (Security Code: 3652, TSE Mothers) 

Contact Tomoyuki Ietaka, Executive Officer, CFO, 

General Manager, Finance/Corporate 

Planning Department 

TEL. 03-6454-0450 


